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MAINE ESTATE PLANNING COUNCIL 

Rescheduled Meeting Notice 

Date: February 12, 2020 

Location:   Portland Country Club 

Time:  4:00 – 6:00 P.M. 
 
Topic:  A Discussion on Social Security. Robert Clark, the  principal of “R.E. 

Clark Consulting”, provides Social Security consulting for financial professionals. In 

this session, Mr. Clark will provide us with a review of the Social Security planning 

issues that he encounters most frequently, and take your questions on this vital 

planning topic. 

 

Speaker:  

Robert Clark started R.E. Clark Consulting in June 2014, after a 38-year career 

with the Social Security Administration (SSA), where he began in 1975 as a Social 

Insurance Specialist. He served as SSA’s Public Affairs Specialist for Northern New 

England from 1999 until his retirement in 2014. As a Public Affairs Specialist, he 

was responsible for enriching the public’s understanding of Social Security 

programs. He was a frequent speaker at events for the public and served as a liaison 

to governmental and non-governmental agencies and organizations. 

 
 

PLEASE RSVP AT WWW.MEEPC.ORG 

Free for Members; $50 for non-members 

 

http://www.meepc.org/

